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ADVISORY NOTICE

LONG-TERM CARE PROVIDERS IN THE STATE OF IDAHO

FROM: ANTHONY J. FAGIANO, DIRECTOR
DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

SUBJECT: LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE MINIMUM STANDARDS
REGULATION NO.60

DATE: OCTOBER 18, 1990

On July 15, 1990, Bulletin No.90-11 was issued by the Director

of the Idaho Department of Insurance notifying companies of the

implementation of Regulation No. 60 and providing companies a

grace period of ninety (90) days to bring their policy forms

compliance withinto the regulation. Recognizingnew that

there have been delays theat Department of inInsurance

reviewing long-term care policies submitted to the department

Idaho Department of Insurance has made the decision to

extend the grace period for an additional forty-five (45) days

Please be advised that all companies must be in compliance with

requirements of Regulation No.60 by November 29, 1990


